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January 3, 1985

Mr. Frank Chavez

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, NM 87410

Re: Jicarilla E #8
Jicarilla Contract # 104
1190" FNL & 1480' FWL
Sec 15-T 26N-R 4W
Rio Arriba Co., NM

Dear Mr. Chavez

At the end of August, 1984, the above referenced well was worked over.
The commingled Gallup and Dakota tubing was altered with packers and a down-
hole sliding sleeve to allow single or aggregate production of the Gallup and/
or Dakota zones. The Dakota zone was left open for production. The Gallup was
isolated behind the sliding sleeve tool, closed in.

Thank you
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Jeffréy J. Bollschweiler
Division Drilling and Production Engineer

cc: Stella Whitaker
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